
 

JUSTIFICATION STATEMENT 
FOR THE 

PROPOSED REBUILD TO THE LEFT HAND SIDE OF THE ENTRANCE PIER AND CURVED WALL 
AT 

WORMINGTON GRANGE HOUSE ,  
WORMINGTON,  
Nr. BROADWAY  

GLOUCESTERSHIRE 
WR12 7NJ 

For 

Mr & Mrs S. Hizami 

March 2024 



1.0 JUSTIFICATION 

The previously approved pier protection (2100883LBC) was removed from the main entrance gate 
piers in order to clean the stonework and the left hand pier and curved wall were damaged by 
vehicles accessing the site. This occurred during the construction to the various buildings within 
the grounds of Wormington Grange. As a result of this accident we are proposing to rebuild the 
stone work to the left hand pier and curved wall from the plinth up, including the repair and 
reinstatement to the metalwork on the curved section of the wall. This is to ensure both are once 
again structural sound whilst ensuring a low impact on the existing listed entrance gate pier and 
curved wall. The right hand side was undamaged by the accident and will therefore remain as 
existing.


